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Getting out the BLUE vote
Jackson County Democrats

Dear Neighbor and Fellow Voter,

I’m writing letters because I’m worried for my children’s future. The Oregon GOP wants to
revoke reproductive freedom, LGBTQ rights, and vote by mail. We need to stand for our
freedoms. That’s why I’m voting in the Oregon Primary May 21. Will you pledge to join me
and cast your own ballot?

Please VOTE EARLY. We want every vote to get counted. Mail your ballot at least one week
before Election Day or drop your ballot in your local Drop Box up until 8:00 PM on Election
Day. The location closest to you: Medford Library parking lot

Please urge your friends, neighbors, and relatives to vote. They can check their registration
at www.vote.org.

What’s your reason for voting this year? Feel free to contact me to discuss it. And if you
have questions about candidates or ballot measures, I’ll do my best to get you the answers if
I don’t have them. Contact me at 541-601-2948.

I’ve enclosed a copy of our candidate slate card for your reference. THANK YOU for voting
and recognizing that EVERY election matters!

David Sours
Neighborhood Leader for Jacksonville

Because I am paying for mailing this letter myself, it counts as a donation to the Jackson County Democratic
Party, so this notification is necessary:

http://www.vote.org

